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Hello 9th District WMS & YPD,
 
God blessed us to see another month. April kicked off with an anointed 9th District Mid-Year 
Convocation hosted by the Southeast Alabama Conference. God’s Spirit reigned, and blessings 
flowed. President Whiting and Director Weatherspoon presented activity reports that presented 
concrete and undeniable evidence of our ministries in action.
 
The YPD represented us well at the Connectional LTI. Ninth District President Joshua Williams 
proudly led the 9th District’s team. Connectional Communications Secretary Tra’Nyce Jones and 
Reading and Literacy Committee Chairperson Kierra Giles represented the Connectional YPD and 
the 9th District. Thank you to the YPDers and adults who attended the LTI. 
 
April marks the beginning of the WMS/YPD Mid-Year. As I begin my final series of Conference 
Institutes, I look forward to sharing in fellowship with you. President Whiting, I welcome you to your 
first Conference Institutes as Episcopal District President. Based on previous Institutes, we’re in for 
a treat. 
 
Missionaries and YPDers, thank you for your consistent commitment to missions. Your ministries of 
service bless so many people. With all the commissions in place, the 9th District can only go higher 
in serving God’s people. 
 
God is faithful!
Rev. Sherita
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Greetings, 

Thank you, Bishop Seawright and Supervisor Seawright, for this opportunity to serve.  You 
have done an impeccable job leading us, and we look forward to honoring you.  

Ninth District WMS, we want to show our appreciation to Bishop Seawright and 
Supervisor Seawright during the Gala to be held on July 14, 2024.  They have truly been a 
blessing to the 9th Episcopal District.  
Thank you and to God be the Glory! 
  
God continues to bless the 9th Episcopal District Women’s Missionary Society to be a 
blessing to others.  You are “Lending a Hand, Lifting Others Up, and Linking 
Communities”.  Like good stewards of the manifold grace of God, you continue to serve 
one another with whatever gift you have received.  
Thank you and to God be the Glory! 

The YPDers are to be commended for the exceptional way they represented the District 
during the Connectional LTI held in Denver, Colorado led by our Episcopal YPD Director, 
Sister Debra Weatherspoon.  Our Episcopal President, Joshua Williams; our Connectional 
Communication Secretary, Tra’Nyce Jones; and our Connectional Reading and Literacy 
Chair, Kierra Giles, were always in place and doing what was required of them in an 
excellent way.   
Thank you and to God be the Glory! 
  
Luke 6:38 says “Give, and it will be given to you.  They will pour into your lap a good 
measure-pressed down, shaken together, and running over [with no space left for more].  
For with the standard of measurement you use [when you do good to others], it will be 
measured to you in return.” 

Blessings, 
Sherryl Whiting 

Remember, 
God First, Missions Forward, Love Unconditionally
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Additional Details to follow!
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FISTULA CAMPAIGN 2024 
“Because We Care” 

Mother’s Day 
May 12, 2024 

Help give a woman a new life! 
by Donating to the Fistula Campaign 

“Surgery is the only cure.” 

Donations should be sent to your Conference! 
Thank you for your generous donations to this year’s campaign!
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WRITERS NEEDED!

2025 Study Guide Themes 
General Theme:   

“Champions For Our Youth: Meeting Them Where They Are” 
Geographic Theme:   

Jamaica 

WRITINGS ARE DUE NO LATER THAN APRIL 15, 2024 
to 

Arthenia Lewis:  abridgeslewis@gmail.com 
and 

Sherryl Whiting:  srsw@comcast.net 

WORSHIP/DEVOTION SUBMISSIONS 
General Theme Based or Geographic Theme Based 
Prayers~Litanies~Devotions~Reflections~Poems

YPD SPEAKS 
The only restrictions for YPD speaks are that each submission must be theme specific, 
either general or geographic, should include biblical references and adhere to pronoun 

capitalization of “He, His, You & Yours”.

GUIDELINES FOR LESSON WRITERS 
FORMAT:  Lesson title, author’s name, Episcopal District, and Conference. Also include a 
recent photograph. Include email address and phone number with lesson (not in lesson). 

WHAT TO SEND:  All should be sent via e-mail as attachments in a word document.  
Photos should be sent with high resolution and preferably plain backgrounds as jpg or 
png file attachments,
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Denver, Colorado

The 2024 LTI proved to be a memorable experience, marking my first Connectional event in my position 

as the Connectional Communication Secretary of the YPD. The weekend included various activities including 

worship services, visionary labs, a lively Glow Party, delicious food from food trucks, engaging in mission 

projects, and the elegant YPD in Black Gala. Throughout the weekend, we had the privilege of mingling with 

YPDers from other districts, developing connections beyond our own. Among the various events, the visionary 

labs and the gala ended up being my favorite. In the visionary labs we had discussions centered on the 

significance of mental health advocacy and amplifying and uplifting the voices of YPDers within the church, 

recognizing our role as future leaders. The YPD Gala was an entertaining event consisting of singing, dining, and 

fellowship as well as celebrating the hard work and dedication of graduates and directors, while we were dressed 

in our black attire. While every event and activity was entertaining, those two proved to be my favorite. Along 

with entertainment, this LTI provided me with invaluable hands-on-experience in the role, enriching my 

understanding of leadership dynamics. While experiencing the vibrant atmosphere of the YPD of the AME 

Church, while in the beautiful city of Denver, I found inspiration alongside like-minded peers. Sharing this 

experience with fellow 9th district YPDers, including Kierra Giles, our Connectional Reading and Literacy Chair, 

and Joshua Williams, our 9th District President, as well as the entire Connectional Executive Board, amplified the 

sense of camaraderie. Looking ahead, I am so eager to witness the journey unfolding for my counterparts and 

myself at the Connectional level. I am also excited to explore new approaches for implementing our newfound 

knowledge within the 9th District. Proudly representing the 9th District within the Connectional YPD, I reflect on 

our achievements at LTI 2024 with a sense of accomplishment, knowing that this marks just the beginning of our 

journey together! 

Tra’Nyce Jones, Connectional YPD Communication Secretary 
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The Connectional LTI 
Denver, Colorado
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Please encourage participation and support!

May 7-14, 2024 
Self Denial 

Kits are available! 

Please encourage 
participation from the Local 

Church to the Episcopal 
District!
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Greetings Connectional YPD! 
Get ready for our NEW Campus Ministry Initiative. We are looking for all High School Seniors & Collegiate Level YPD’ers. We 
want you to be a part of  but also establish connections with YPD’ers you may not have known within the area. To kick it off  we 
need some information from you, so please fill out the interest form by Thursday, April 25th. We can’t wait and don’t forget 
we need YOU to make it happen💚 🤍  

Click Here for Interest Form
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CONFERENCE HAPPENINGS!

CONFERENCE INSTITUTES 

April 20th   
Alabama River Region 

Wayman Chapel, Selma-Valley Grande 

April 27th  
Northwest 

St. Paul, Smithfield 

May 4th  
Northeast 

Person Chapel, Midway 

May 25th  
Southwest 

ST. Paul, Mobile 

June 1st  
Southeast 

Johns Chapel, Enterprise
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to the 

Northwest Alabama Conference WMS 
BUNNY AIDE PROJECT 

Providing for those who are Sick & Shut-in and in Shelters!
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April 
Birthday 
Wishes!

Please keep ALL of our  
BEREAVED FAMILLIES 

in your prayers!
🙏 🙏 🙏


